December 16th School Council Minutes
· Welcomed everyone.
· Mrs. Bowden shared the enrollment numbers, how many students would be returning in January.
· Mrs. Bowden shared the changes in classrooms since several Kindergarteners are returning in January.  Mrs. Goodroe is the Kindergarten DL teacher, but she will be returning to face to face instruction.  Mrs. Marzoll (1st grade DL teacher), will be taking the remaining Kinder DL students.  
· Discussed the COVID procedures in place and that the teacher will continue to implement those procedures.  Teachers will be show the COVID safety video again when we return in January.  Centerville has been very fortunate this school year because they haven’t had a single student test positive and only 3 adults have.  
· Teachers talked about Fountas & Pnnell (reading program).  It’s been a little more difficult to implement as it was intended because of the social distancing and trying to not sit with a small group for longer than 15 minutes.  Guiding reading groups usually take 30 minutes, so teachers are having to break up the lessons.
· Mrs. Bowden shared the financials for the school.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting is February 9th. 
